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28th November 2022 
 
 
 

 
 

Christmas at Crowland   
 

 
 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

 
You are invited to our ‘Christmas at Crowland Concert’ which will take place on the 13th,14th and 
15th of December 2022.  
 
 

Years 1, 2 and 3 will be on Tuesday 13th December at 2pm 
Years 4, 5 and 6 will be on Wednesday 14th December at 2pm 

EYFS will be on Thursday 15th December at 10am  
 

 
The concert will take place in our school hall and will be a fantastic opportunity for you to see our 
children performing songs and dances in preparation for Christmas.  
 
Please may you indicate your attendance on Parentpay. Please note that this concert is free of 
charge.  
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school office. We look forward to 
seeing you there.  
 
 
 
Kind regards 
The Crowland Team 
 

 

Crowland Road 

London 

N15 6UX 

Temp Tel: 020 8800 4584 

frontdesk@crowland.haringey.sch.uk 

www.crowland.haringey.sch.uk 

  


